October 30, 2014
Dear CHAIR/DEAN (professional school faculty),

I am writing to request relief from teaching for child rearing for [Spring / Fall] Term 20[__], in connection with the [anticipated] [birth of my child / adoption of my child under the age of six] on [_______________, 20__].

I certify that I [am / will be] my child’s primary caregiver, [that my spouse / partner will work at least half time at _______________ in [city, state] during the semester of my relief,] and that the requested semester of relief will be the [first / second] such semester I will have taken.  [Attached is / You will receive under separate cover] a formal verification from my [spouse’s / partner’s] employer of my [spouse’s / partner’s] employment status.
I understand that the teaching relief I request is not a leave of absence, and I will still be responsible for my research program, advising and other departmental duties during the semester of my teaching relief, all in a manner consistent with the purpose of teaching relief, as outlined in the Faculty Handbook.  I also understand that if I am granted this relief, my current appointment and my maximum time in both my current rank and in the combined non-tenure ranks shall be extended by two semesters.
Sincerely,

NAME
